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A TTN: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: WCPY(FM), DeKaib, Illinois (Facility ID No. 1 5974)
NotifIcation of Main Studio Relocation

Dear Ms. Dortch:

WDEK, Inc., licensee of FM radio station WCPY, DeKaib, Illinois, hereby notifies the
Commission, by its counsel and pursuant to Section 73.1125(d)(l) of the Commission's rules, 47
C.F.R. §73.1 125(d)(l), that the main studio and sole control point of WCPY has been relocated
to the following address:

14 Douglas Avenue
Elgin, IL 60120

On August 9, 2012, it was incorrectly noted to the Commission that the new address was
"14N. Douglas Street." The local telephone number for WCPY remains g15-748-0009. In
accordance with the Commission's public inspection file rules, 47 C.F.R. §73.3526(b), the public
inspection file has been relocated to WCPY's new main studio.

An extra copy of this letter is enclosed. Please date-stamp the extra copy and return it to
the courier. Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP

Leighton T. Brown
Counsel for WDEK, Inc.
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